
 

William Carey University and TEAAM are once again partnering to host the Third Annual Autism and 
Neurodiversity Conference for educators, administrators, counselors, and parents of students with 
neurodiverse needs.  This 2-day conference will be held on William Carey University’s Hattiesburg campus on 
February 15 & 16, 2024, and will offer CEUs (and SEMIs if approved) for those interested.  Sessions this year 
will include breakout sessions in addition to large seminar sessions. 

The conference fee will be $100 which includes a continental breakfast, snacks, and lunch both days. Space 
will be limited to 200 people.  Complete conference details will be emailed to attendees prior to the 
conference. 

 


